
Project Update: December 2014 
 
I have posted some photos of our first visit to the Baia do Inferno on our Facebook 
page: www.facebook.com/lantunacv 
 
Although we already knew that it is not possible to have access to the bay by land, we have 
decided to go by land to have a holistic view of the bay (please find attached some pictures). 
Our next visit will be very soon, and we will go by sea and start to collect data. After this I 
going to write a small text so that you can update the project information on your website. 
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